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20th June 2019
Dear Parents and Carers

I know you will be wondering who will be teaching your child’s class next year and I am pleased that we now have all staffing decisions finalised. 

As you may know, our Early Years team will work very closely together but Miss Webb will be the named full-time nursery teacher and Mrs Hambly will continue to be the named Foundation teacher. Mrs Gifford will also provide some cover in the Early Years. They will be supported by Mrs Waters, Miss Smith, Mrs Rebhan, Mrs Davies and Mrs Tucker.
Other class arrangements are as follows:

Y1 – Miss Williams and Mrs Betts
Y2 – Miss Smith, Mrs Wright and Mrs Davies
Y3 – Mrs Heard and Miss Winters
Y4 – Miss Russell and Miss Tunney
Y5 – Mrs Clewer, Mrs Dunne and Mrs Turner
Y6 – Mrs Holder and Mrs Pegg
Mr Hilling will be working with us 3 days each week again next year, providing PPA cover for the teachers’ planning time.

Mrs Turner and Mrs Tucker will continue to provide additional support for individuals and groups of children in the times that they are not with a class. Mrs Turner will also continue to have 10 hours allocated for her Parent Support Adviser role should you need her.
This year we are again offering transition meetings for parents of children moving from Foundation into Y1 and from Y2 into Y3, as there are some considerable differences in the curriculum between the Early Years, KS1 and KS2.

These meetings will be held in the Y1 and Y3 classrooms at 2.45pm on Tuesday 2nd July, which is our class swap day. If you are unable to attend these meetings there will be a ‘Meet the Teacher’ parent’s evening early in the new year where all parents and carers can come in to school, see how your children have settled and ask any questions you may have.
Kind regards,
Headteacher
Widewell Primary Academy, Lulworth Drive, Roborough, Plymouth PL6 7ER

01752 778796 / widewell.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk
Mrs Claire Prynne, Headteacher

